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Insights

Chapman Named to the 2021 PILI Pro Bono
Recognition Roster

Recognition

June 2021
 

Chapman was named to the 2021 Public Interest Law Initiative (PILI) Pro Bono Recognition Roster,
recognizing law firms and corporate legal departments for inspiring and life-changing pro bono work
performed by attorneys and legal professionals in Illinois. This is the eighth time Chapman has been named to
the roster since the launch of the program. Chapman will be recognized at PILI’s 2021 Annual Pro Bono
Reception on June 16.


